
Cairns Hockey has over 1200 members- 600 plus being juniors and young people. Our aims are not for 
profit to provide community benefit through the delivery of healthy, active and safe activities for men 
and women of all ages. The regular exercise is part of the sustaining community well-being and the more 
people involved the better the community. We need floodlighting 6 nights a week and the costs are 
already high ad the increases will see our association prejudiced unreasonably. We cannot pass on the 
increases so our organization will be significantly disadvantaged to the point of having to pay accounts 
from savings not usual operations budgets. This impacts the safety of the facility as we will have less 
money to effect repairs and could see the facility or parts of it go into disrepair. Our members don't 
deserve this. 


